Jacobs, Claire

From: Rebecca Bissell PPC <rebeccabissell.pembpc@gmail.com >
Sent: 29 January 2016 11:38

To: Howells, Mathew

Subject: Draft Herefordshire Local Transport Plan 2016-31

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr Howells,

Pembridge Parish Council considered the Draft Herefordshire Local Transport Plan 2016-31 at their recent meeting
in January and would like the following comments to be considered.

e Little consideration has been included in the plan for the traffic issues in the north west Herefordshire
villages.

e Pembridge has continued to lobby the Council for safer pavements in the village which should be
supported.

e Consideration should be made to the historic nature of Pembridge and the damage being caused by the use
of constant heavy freight vehicles using the A44 and a solution provided to help protect it.

Many thanks.
Kind Regards,

Rebecca Bissell.
Pembridge Parish Clerk
Tel NN

email rebeccabissell.pembpc@gmail.com




